
 

 
 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The following is a Company Announcement issued by FIMBank p.l.c. (“FIMBank”or the “Bank”) 
pursuant to the Malta Financial Services Authority Listing Rules.  

 
  

Quote 
  

Reference is made to Company Announcement FIM196 regarding the listing status of the Bank. 
FIMBank announces that the Listing Authority has accepted the Bank’s request to remain listed on the 
Malta Stock Exchange (“MSE”) notwithstanding that the proportion of the class of ordinary shares in 
the hands of the public has fallen below twenty-five percent (25%). Furthermore, the Listing Authority 
has also indicated that should the level of shares in the hands of the public decrease to 17% as a result 
of the forthcoming rights issue approved at the AGM held on 8 May 2014, this will not prejudice the 
Bank’s listing on the MSE. 

 
This approval is subject to the following conditions:  

 
i. the Listing Authority expects that the Bank targets the restoration of the shares in public hands to    

the level of 25% at the first practical opportunity; and  
ii. the acceptance of the lower threshold is without prejudice to any further measures that the Listing  

Authority may generally take with regard to listed companies achieving the free float threshold set 
in Listing Rule 3.26.  
   

Unquote 
 

 
Andrea Batelli 
Company Secretary 
 
21 May 2014 

 


